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Chair Golden, Vice-Chair Nash, and members of the Senate Committee on Natural 

Resources and Wildfire.  I urge your support of SB 77.   SB 77 will curtail the abuse 

of Oregon's land use laws, which are intended to preserve farm and forest land for 

natural resource uses.  Not only are ag  and forest lands being used for unintended 

purposes, (large commercial activities)  but that use increases traffic on local county 

roads.  Increased vehicle use costs counties more money to maintain.  Higher traffic 

levels also conflict with use of the roads for working farm and forest vehicles. The two 

uses  are not compatible.   Keep commercial/retail uses in urban and suburban areas 

where they are expected, supported and welcomed.  Thank you.   

Kathy Lincoln 

 


